
REGISTER NOW:
go.hawaii.edu/Sqb

The Inclusive Gifted Education Center at the Center on Disability
Studies, University of Hawai'i at Mānoa, invites you to

A Panel Discussion with
and for Neurodiverse 
College Students 

Neurodiversity 
and University

Join us this January for an
empowering panel featuring
neurodiverse college students
sharing their  experiences
navigating higher education. 
Learn about their challenges,
triumphs, and insights, as we
aim to inspire, raise awareness,
and foster understanding.
Whether you're a current student
or considering university.
We hope to see you there!

January 29, 2025
11:30am-12:30pm HST

The event is sponsored by the U.S. Department of Education,
Gifted and Talented Education Program funded projects
BEAM and CLD TEAMS. 
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